
Banner HR Web Page 

STHR's has assumed the responsibility and oversight of the Banner HR web page. This 
has given us an opportunity to step back and really review the contents of this web site. 
The information has been updated and consolidated and obsolete information has been 
deleted. We are proud to introduce a site that will provide our Banner HR users with 
current and accurate information in a user friendly format. We invite you to take a look at 
the final product! We like it and hope you do as well. Comments and/or suggestions are 
welcome and can be conveyed by emailing to STHR (see Contacts at the top of the page). 

 


